
I oppose HB 3110. As a woman, I find it extremely offensive that a bill would be proposed to REQUIRE a board of directors to hire 
women specifically to meet a quota of diversity. Women work hard for their place in the modern working world and this bill comes 
across as patronizing. To hire anyone based on gender or race IS discriminatory. And to top it off, if companies do not comply, they 
get hit with a ludicrous fine of $100,000?! This is insanity. I strongly oppose. 


